

                                             PRESS RELEASE 
                                      February 10, 2022

SUS Board of Directors Approves Annual General Meeting Dates

Dear UFV Students,


On November 29, the SUS Board of Directors approved the dates of the Annual General Meeting (AGM) to be held on April 27, 2022, at 12:00 PM. Our AGM is where we give a review and final update to the student membership regarding our term and will include the presentation of the recent audited financials and presentations by each SUS executive. This year’s AGM will be virtual and hosted via Zoom.  I encourage you all to attend and hear what we have been up to as well as some of our exciting plans.  Stay tuned to our socials over the next few weeks for the agenda and details on our AGM giveaway. We look forward to seeing you there!



Sincerely,


Nikiel Lal 
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